Daily Announcements
Tuesday, May 7th
The High School Cheerleading Team is inviting all 8th-grade cheerleaders to an open cheerleading Clinic tonight (Tuesday) from 6 - 8 pm in the east commons at the High School.
Mark your calendars now for the next French club meeting next Tuesday, May 14. We will be planning our end of year dinner. You want to be sure to be there.
A big thank you to all who helped to make the Senior Citizen Social such an enjoyable evening! In particular, A big shout out to Ms. Stein and Mrs. Hoffman for the beautiful decorations, the food services department for the delicious sandwiches, and Faculty and staff for their donations to the gift baskets and desserts! Most of all, our student volunteers made the evening fun and memorable for the seniors. We could not have this event without you!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride cell phone wallet. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria
This Invisalign from Dr. Costs's office was turned in yesterday. If it's yours please come claim it in the tech office.
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